Final Report of 2 year term as Area A Director
Gloria Munguia, Austin PART

It has been an enlightening experience serving as Area A Director. While |
did not do as much traveling as | would have liked to, | did make the best
of my visits to the Tables in my area as well as the State and the Alliance
meets. Of utmost importance was meeting ladies from other Tables, shar-
ing ideas and of greater value, enjoying new friendships which will contin-
ue even after my tenure is completed.

Although not an Area A Director at the time | did attend the Alliance meet
in San Antonio in October, 2016. | was most impressed with the grandiose
effort by Tables throughout our hemisphere to unite for a greater under-
standing and respect for each other.

As Area A Director | attended the March, 2018 State Meeting in San Mar-
cos, Texas. | also attended the Blue Print for Success Workshop Il meet-
ing in Laredo, Texas on August 25, 2018 where | participated in the round
table discussions with Area Directors gathering ideas for fundraisers for
scholarships and outreach programs. Of course, | joined in all other activi-
ties.

It was my full intent to attend the Alliance in Bolivia, but my husband’s se-
rious health issue changed my plans. | had even paid my initial down
payment, and my husband encouraged me to go ahead and travel. No
way was | going to leave him behind after he had suffered such a serious
health issue!

During my tenure | visited the Conroe and Houston Tables which are in my
Area, and | also visited the San Antonio Table. There | shared lunch with
the ladies and then we all went to enjoy the Spanish Art Exhibit at the San
Antonio Museum of Art. The San Antonio PART is a very active and ambi-
tious Table which takes advantage of much of the Latin culture in the city
of San Antonio.

Thank you for allowing me to serve in this capacity. It has been a plea-
sure.

Gloria Munguia



